
Sunderland SEND 17/02/2022 

 

 

 

 

Date: 17th February 2022 

Our ref: DM 

Your ref:  

This matter is being dealt with by: 

David McGregor, Valuation Technician, Corporate Services, City Hall, Plater Way, 

Sunderland, SR1 3AA, Telephone: 07880 465720 

or email david.mcgregor@sunderland.gov.uk 

 

 

Dear Sirs 

 

Boundary Fence, The Square, Shields Road, Fulwell, Sunderland. 
 
With regards to the above, as you will be aware the City Council is an adjacent 
landowner and it has come to my attention that your northern boundary fence has 
collapsed during the recent storms.  I hereto attach for your information site 
photographs. 
 
In the circumstances I would be obliged if you could arrange for an inspection of the 
boundary fence and take the appropriate action. 
 
Should you have any queries about anything contained in this letter, please do not 

hesitate to contact David McGregor as detailed above. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Michael Whitaker 
Senior Property Manager 

The Square Management Company 
(FULWELL) Limited 
Cheviot House 
Beaminster Way 
Kingston Park 
Newcastle upon Tyne 
NE3 2ER 

mailto:david.mcgregor@sunderland.gov.uk
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